
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 5:02 PM 
To: 'emansfield@vtdigger.org' <emansfield@vtdigger.org> 
Subject: FW: Public Records Request -- Office of the Health Care Advocate 

 
Erin, attached please find records in response to your public records act request below.  One email 
exchange between Lawrence Miller, Scott Coriell, Justin Johnson,  and Darren Springer that references 
dental clinic data from the Office of Health Care Advocate’s report has been withheld as an executive 
privileged communication pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(1) & (4).  In addition, legislative briefing shared 
among the Governor’s Office staff that references the Office of Health Care Advocate has been withheld 
under the same basis and under the same exemption.  Non-public contact information (email addresses) 
has been redacted pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(7).   
 
If you feel records have been withheld in error you may appeal to the Governor’s Chief of Staff, Darren 
Springer. 
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
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